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Harold T. Green, Jr., MD is an internal medicine specialist in Richmond, VA and has over 

45 years of experience in the medical field. He graduated from Howard University College 

of Medicine in 1977. He is affiliated with medical facilities such as Bon Secours Memorial 

Regional Medical Center and St. Mary's Hospital.  

Dr. Green is an accomplished physician with a heart’s passion for the underserved 

community; he has stated that his love is being the Primary Care Physician for 

generational families.  He is certified in Internal Medicine with Gastroenterology and 

Sports Medicine as his core. In his spare time, Dr. Green enjoys jazz music, family 

gatherings, and his grandkids. He is also an avid reader and has challenged himself to 

learn something new every day. 

Dr. Green has the distinction of previously serving two terms on the Virginia State 

University Board of Visitors.  He was again appointed to serve on the VSU Board by 

Governor Glenn Youngkin in July 2022. 

 


